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October 14, 2020 
 

Memorandum 
 

TO:  Registered Environmental Health Specialists, Program Supervisors, and Managers 
 

FROM:  Alice Isley, Program Manager 
Pools, Tattoos, and State Institutions 
 

SUBJECT:  NSF Listed Swimming Pool Products 
 
Recently, the Pools, Tattoos and State Institution (PTSI) Staff have received several questions 
asking why many Pentair products are no longer listed on the NSF.org website.  
 
Attached is an explanation we requested from Pentair addressing recent changes in how they 
test their products. 
 
There are many organizations that are qualified to test commercial pool equipment to ensure it 
meets the NSF Standard 50 required in .2518.   Some of the qualified organizations are NSF, UL, 
Intertek, and IAPMO. If testing is performed by a third party other than NSF as meeting NSF/ 
ANSI Standard 50 requirements, the equipment may not be listed on NSF.org.  Pentair has 
provided the attached verification that their NSF approved products have met NSF/ ANSI 
Standard 50 requirements through third party testing. 
 
This guidance should be used moving forward and supersedes all previous guidance on this 
topic. Contact your Environmental Health Regional Specialist if you have any further questions. 
 


